Casa Del Sol Association
Annual Meeting Attempt on 12/15/2016

Notice To Reconvene Annual Meeting

A quorum was not available for the annual meeting on 12/15/2016. Therefore the annual
meeting will be reconvened on 12/19/2016 in order to obtain the necessary quorum required

for the annual meeting to be held.



